
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Good afternoon, friends, and families, 
 
Welcome to the end of term – it has certainly been very busy! The children have all worked so hard and we 
are extremely proud of their achievements.  
 
I know everyone is looking forward to a well-deserved break and having time to spend with friends and 
family. 
 
Whole School Trip  
 
What a fantastic day we had on Monday! The children thoroughly enjoyed our annual trip to the Leighton 
Buzzard Railway. As always, everyone represented our school superbly.  
 
Return to School 
 
The new term for the children begins on Friday 5th of January. This will be a PE Enrichment Day and all 
children need to wear PE kits and the correct coloured t-shirt for the team group they are in – red, blue, or 
green.  
 
100% Attendance! 
 
Well done to Daniel, Daisy, Zephyn, Francesca, Bella-Rose, Eva-Mae, Lily, Leo, Karolina, Oliver, Joy, and 
Henry for 100% attendance this term! Enjoy spending your Amazon vouchers!  
 
Golden Book  
 
Well done to Karolina for some impeccable cutting and sticking this week! Wow, very impressive! Louie, 
Denny, Martin, and Oscar showed some exemplary politeness during our Christmas Parties. Well done to all 
of you.  
 

Team Points for the end of this term are:   715                 758                    704 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO TEAM RUBY FOR BEING THIS HALF TERM’S WINNING TEAM – 2ND TIME IN 

A ROW! I look forward to meeting with you to discuss what reward you would like to vote for. 
 
We would like to wish all families a very Happy Christmas and New year. Please enjoy the festive period, look 
after yourselves, and each other - see you in 2024.  
 
Mr Merriman  
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 Gaddesden Row JMI 
School  

Newsletter 20th December - 2023 

 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 

 


